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Colo·nel Thomas Stafford 
Manned Spacecraft Center 
NASA Headquarters 
Houston, Texas 77058 

Dear Tom: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

April 20, 1970 

Attached is a copy of part of my remarks before 

the Republican Leadership Conference last Friday. I hope 

they caused some thought and did some good. 

If there is a ·nything you ca-n think of that I can do 

to help the space program, please let me k·now - - a·nd tha·nk 

you again for keeping me informed during those tense days 

last week. 

My best regards to you a ·nd Faye. 

Sincerely, 
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